
 
Smart Wonders School 
No Bag Day Class 6 to 8 

 

 

Monday, 25th November 2024                                                          SWS/ ACD/2024-25/102 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

At SWS, we are committed to fostering hands-on learning and creative educational experiences. 
We are delighted to announce a special ‘No Bag Day’ for Classes 6-8, scheduled for Friday, 29th  
November 2024  This initiative is designed to provide students with a relaxed, engaging 
environment where they can participate in a variety of interactive and stimulating activities without 
bringing their regular school bags.   
 
Please note that students should bring only their water bottle, lunchbox, stationery kit, and School 
Almanac on this day. 
 
We look forward to a day filled with joy, exploration, and meaningful learning for our students! 
 

   Warm Regards 

 

   Poonamjit Kaur 

   Principal 

 


